
 
 

GCSE English Summit - 9 October 2012 
 
You may be aware that Leeds City Council is hosting a GCSE English Summit on 9th October. 
The summit will take place at Leeds Town Hall and will be led by headteachers for 
headteachers. 
 
This is an opportunity to keep the issue live and to shape a co-ordinated response to the 
DfE consultation on the proposed English Baccalaureate. There will also be an update on the 
current status of the legal challenge against OFQUAL, AQA and EdExcel.   
 
Please can you distribute the below flyer as a matter of urgency and advise schools to book 
their place as soon as possible by completing the boxes, clicking submit and following the 
prompts. Alternatively, they can book their place at the summit by e-mailing their details to 
leeds.gcse.summit@leeds.gov.uk  
 
We hope to see as many people there as possible.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Councillor Judith Blake 
Executive Member for Children’s Services 
 
Paul Brennan   
Deputy Director  
Learning, Skills & Universal Services 
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Supported by  

A one day summit on current curriculum and qualification issues for 
headteachers, by headteachers.

Places are 
limited. Book 

yours now for £45 
plus VAT. More event 
details and payment 

instructions to 
follow.

Name:

Email:

Contact No:

School/organisation:

Any Requirements (dietary or other):

GCSEs 
regrade
reform 
repair

Tuesday 9 October 2012
Leeds Town Hall, The Headrow, Leeds LS1 3AP
All day event arrival 9.30am (lunch provided)

Keeping the issue live!
Have your say in shaping a co-ordinated response to the 
DfE consultation on the proposed English Baccalaureate

Hosted by 
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